June 15,2016

Dear Ms.Sharon and Ms. Tiffany,

I just wanted to tell you both thank you so much for your tireless efforts and work that you do with Melanie and
with all the children! | was just about in tears when you told me that she was starting to verbally spell her

independent with things, and she's doing them "her way or the highway".....but every day that she's with you
guys, she is making such incredible strides! Things are really starting to "click”, and we have you both to thank
for it!!

Thank you so much for your unwavering efforis, kindness and love towards Melanie and our whole family!l We
tove you guysl!!!!

Heather Fassell



